Math Workbooks

Lambrick Park Secondary School

Dear Students and Parents/Guardians,

The Math Department at Lambrick Park will be using a workbook this year for all math courses. These workbooks are designed to take the place of the textbooks we have traditionally used. All the working can be done in the workbook, which almost eliminates the need to carry around two books and reduces the potential for your child to lose their homework. For these reasons, students have found workbooks to be very convenient and usually prefer doing their work right in the book. Your child will receive a list of all the questions that will be assigned for homework for each chapter. This list will make it is easier for you to monitor your child's progress and for teachers to do the same, during class, from the workbook. The homework list will allow students to work ahead if they so choose, and also to keep up with their math work if they are absent from class.

Students may purchase the workbook for \$25 in cash, or by cheque payable to Lambrick Park School.

Payments can be made online at:

https://lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca/

Online Fee Payments button

Please bring in proof of online payment (a printed receipt with the transaction number).

We will be using this workbook immediately, so it is recommended that students wishing to purchase a workbook bring their payment as soon as possible. Please contact the administration if you have any questions about payment or are not able to afford the workbook. The administration can provide support to such families.

Please feel free to contact your teacher at the school (250-477-0181) if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

The Lambrick Park Math Department